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It’s was a busy month of June for the custodial staff, setting up and then cleaning up from graduations, 
helping the teachers and staff close up from another successful school year and then right into their 
summer cleaning. For most of our staff summer is a time to relax spend time with family and re-charge 
before the next school year. However for our custodial staff it’s one of the busiest times of the year. They 
too will have the opportunity to spend time with family and enjoy the summer months, but at the same 
time they will be balancing that time hard at work getting ready for next school year. 
 
Over the next few weeks our custodial staff will be extracting over 310,000 square feet of carpet, stripping 
or shower scrubbing nearly 375,000 square feet of hard floor in preparation to lay over 700 gallons of 
floor finish. But before one carpet or floor can be cleaned they must move and clean the countless 
numbers of teachers and students desks and furniture.   
 
All of this is done for our staff and students so they can start back in September with a clean and shiny 
building ready for another school year.  
 
Over the next few months I will keep you updated on their progress. 
      
Lorna Byrne Middle School 
Interviews were held for the open head custodian positions. There were three highly qualified in district 
candidates. The interview panel would like recommend Nathan Munro for this position. Nathan has been 
a custodian in the district for 13 years. Over those 13 years Nathan has worked as a night custodian at 
Evergreen, IVHS and most recently at Lorna Byrne.    
 
Yearly Custodial and Air Filter bids 
Each year bids are sent out for our yearly custodial supplies and air filters. This year the lowest bidder for 
filers is Superior Filtration Products of California. 
 
The lowest bidder for custodial supplies is Coastwide Laboratories based out of Wilsonville Oregon. 
 
 
Gym Floor Re-finishing 
The gym floor re-finishing is being done by New Dimensions Hardwood Floors out of Eugene. Their price 
was the lowest by $2656.00. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
James Bunge 
ARAMARK Custodial Manager    


